Anderson, Alan

From: Lisa Ellington <lellington@paragould.com>
Sent: Friday, March 13, 2015 8:49 AM

To: Anderson, Alan

Cc: Darrell Phillips

Su_b/ject: NPDES Permit #AR0033766 - Bypass Event #2

Mr. Anderson,

As required by NPDES Permit #AR0033766 for Paragould Light Water and Cable (PLWC), this
serves as notification that the PLWC WWTP facility is currently experiencing an unanticipated
bypass from the overflow lagoon due to melting of wintry precipitation and rainfall. This is the
second event of the bypass, with the first event beginning March 10, 2015 and ending March
12, 2015.

The bypass in the lagoon began on March 13, 2015 at approximately 2:30 AM, and samples
will be taken each day during the bypass event. Once this event stops, we will inform you of
the end date and an approximate amount of water discharged. Sample results will be sent you
after analysis is complete and data summarized. In addition, we will work to bring down the
water level in the lagoon as quickly as possible at the conclusion of this event.

If you have questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact
me. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Lisa Ellington

Enyironmental Services Manager
Paragould Light, Water & Cable
P.0. Box 9

Paragould, AR 72450

Phone (870) 239-7795

Fax (870) 239-7791
lellington@paragould.com




Anderson, Alan

From: Lisa Ellington <lellington@paragould.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2015 1:48 PM

To: Anderson, Alan

Cc: Darrell Phillips

Subject: NPDES Permit #AR0033766 - Bypass Event #2
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Mr. Anderson,

As required by NPDES Permit #AR0033766 for Paragould Light Water and Cable (PLWC), this
serves as notification that Event #2 from the unanticipated Bypass ceased March 16, 2015 at
approximately 3:00 AM. An estimated 1.1 million gallons were discharged during this

event. Samples of the lagoon discharge have been taken, and results will be reported to you
as soon as testing is complete.

Currently, lagoon water is being pumped into the plant for treatment, and PLWC will make
every effort to prevent another bypass. Unfortunately, forecasts show possible showers
beginning tomorrow afternoon and continuing into Thursday morning.

If you have questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact
me. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Lisa Ellington

Environmental Sevvices Manager
Paragould Light, Water & Cable
P.0. Box 9

Paragould, AR 72450

Phone (870) 239-7795

Fax (870) 239-7791
lellington@paragould.com




